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‘Share your Stories’ to launch 22.8.22  

Dear Friends  

Many of you have 
enquired about and 
volunteered stories you 
have written for our very 
first Zoom meeting next 
Monday! 

I am really  excited that  in 
a few days' time, we shall 
be meeting on Zoom to 
share stories written by us 
at some time or other!! 
The project is being 
supported by CHOL 
(Community History 
Online of South African 
Jews everywhere) . 

After a brief introduction, 
five of the participants will 
read their stories and tell a 
little about  their 

connection to writing. The rest of us will be eager listeners.  

There will be time to discuss, plan future activities , and enjoy the pleasure of 
being creative and connected. 
"#$%& 

We are really fortunate  in having a Website that is almost ready for launching, 
where we will post and save our stories we'd like to share. (details to follow).  
HUGE thanks to Bramie Lenhoff for volunteering to help us create this 
website.  

Looking forward to meeting on Monday - it's definitely going to be one of the 
nicest, smiliest Zooms of late..... vasbyt!    

Warm Wishes, Gail Lustig  


